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Ref. No. St.CPS/2023/24/SP/19 Circular Dated: 01.08.2023

Subject: Advisory on Conjuctivitis (Eye Flu) Prevention

Dear Parent,

Delhi is witnessing a sudden outbreak of conjunctivitis (Eye Flu) due to heavy rains and water
logging in the National Capital in the last few days. Cases of Conjuctivitis or Pink Eye have been
reported in high numbers.

Viral and bacterial conjuctivitis are very contagious. They can spread easily from person to person.
Preventing the Eye Flu is necessary for avoiding the inconveniences caused by the infection. You
can greatly reduce the risk of getting Conjuctivitis or spreading it by following simple steps for
good hygiene.

e One must maintain good hygiene which includes washing hands regularly and avoiding
touching eyes with bare or unwashed hands.

e One must also avoid sharing personal belongings Such as towels, lenses or glasses.

e Keep your surroundings clean and hygienic.

You are advised to be aware about the highly infectious nature of Conjuctivitis. One infected
person can spread the disease to many others who come in his or her contact. If your ward or
any member in the family is suffering from Conjuctivitis then you must not send your ward to
school, even if your ward has any test/assessment. If your ward comes to school with
Conjuctivitis infection then he or she puts everyone under threat who comes in contact with
him or her.

Since Conjuctivitis is highly infectious, you are hereby advised to take all needful precautions for a
quick and healthy recovery.

Your wholehearted cooperation is highly solicited.

With warm regards,

Inderpreet Bhumra

Principal



